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South Asian Americans Leading Together (SAALT) is deeply saddened by the tragedy that 
occurred today at the Sikh Temple of Wisconsin in Oak Creek, Wisconsin. SAALT 
condemns the shooting that occurred Sunday morning that has left, according to news 
reports, 6 people and the gunman dead, at least 3 others in critical condition, and many 
others injured. We extend our deepest sympathy to the victims, who included priests, 
congregants, and law enforcement personnel, and their loved ones. 
 
Details regarding the motivation of the perpetrator are currently unknown. Law enforcement, 
including local police and the FBI, is investigating the incident as an act of domestic 
terrorism.   
 
While the facts are still emerging, this event serves as a tragic reminder of violence in the 
form of hate crimes that Sikhs and many members of the South Asian community have 
frequently endured since September 11th, 2001.  
 
SAALT is in touch with the White House and federal law enforcement agencies, as well as 
with Sikh organizations and community groups within and outside the South Asian 
community. We will continue to monitor this situation and send out alerts. Please contact us 
at info@saalt.org to provide or obtain information. 

Resources and Information 
 

 For a list of media spokespersons, please contact SAALT at info@saalt.org, or (301) 
270-1855. 

 See: Statement by the President on the Shooting in Wisconsin  

 See: Statements from Sikh American organizations that are part of the National 
Coalition of South Asian Organizations   

Sikh Coalition           
Sikh American Legal Defense and Education Fund  
UNITED SIKHS  

 See: Resources on community safety at places of worship: 

Community safety resources from the Anti-Defamation League  
Muslim Community Safety Kit from Council on American-Islamic Relations 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001bHxAaV3TpI-LUF8Z8VXHdmUKqjU69XXOV3CM7WM9M_9QEIm389tiJl2acg0xrlFUIv4MfkxZTkwJ6dKUmwyUjR0Gy1XuoxlI2je_ABwXEey_Xh3e3vRM4ujXHc74JKZAVZQgGpEPMgalwai-qgO83T6OyPCCQyKXD6wma1uQ443k5jJtN2T-O4P8l-GbKvugMvYAG8iR7QIxy1owTBJ6gg==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001bHxAaV3TpI-LUF8Z8VXHdmUKqjU69XXOV3CM7WM9M_9QEIm389tiJl2acg0xrlFUIv4MfkxZTkwJ6dKUmwyUjQwVCTBJLnl1_1d7jQ4UMbPEMIDC8mcc3-Mf5TNUWopybIroxVmujFM2n_jdn6MfiS7FeV6XBL_0-LqVFvayscGA5Fs8guq3FeoG-1BzFHssxjzHai6dZga-lKH0Uj7WrPPRCrWegAlf
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001bHxAaV3TpI-LUF8Z8VXHdmUKqjU69XXOV3CM7WM9M_9QEIm389tiJl2acg0xrlFUIv4MfkxZTkwJ6dKUmwyUjWm64S0an7X48mAE0q2KzqQQ52mQVe67LQt0kUglqsZ0NkF_5eQ6Mv2Esk1iH-lJ4eSZoqSomR5021p_p1QbpiBeh2B5xHLSlmpoJT3JDwa5O9wVIUFW4bU=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001bHxAaV3TpI-LUF8Z8VXHdmUKqjU69XXOV3CM7WM9M_9QEIm389tiJl2acg0xrlFUIv4MfkxZTkz4yL0Qs9FlW8H-Y-8ic4S0iyYOwrZYL_n5W6VhpsF85Q==
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001bHxAaV3TpI-LUF8Z8VXHdmUKqjU69XXOV3CM7WM9M_9QEIm389tiJl2acg0xrlFUIv4MfkxZTkwJ6dKUmwyUjbd-O_SrrvmKBFDLsLLYa11kwf_q9nKo3kj_8-KXFVex
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?e=001bHxAaV3TpI-LUF8Z8VXHdmUKqjU69XXOV3CM7WM9M_9QEIm389tiJl2acg0xrlFUIv4MfkxZTkwJ6dKUmwyUjRO2dsoh8-EWA1sGn-e5ooGWSJUJnyn7XZ_iy7Id7jVgtWS1AlcWZ6xqoTiEmu0CE1z3zB1g2JgL

